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Operations Update – Ungani Oilfield  
 
Buru Energy Limited (Buru) provides the following update in relation to the impact of ex-
Tropical Cyclone Ellie on its Ungani oil production and operations.  
 
The weather system has severely affected the central and west Kimberley with major flooding 
to the region causing road closures and potential road damage.  
 
Although Ungani production operations have not been directly affected, road closures have 
meant oil transport operations have been suspended.  Consequently, operations at the 
Ungani Production Facility have also been suspended and Buru has safely demobilised its 
operations personnel from the field. 
 
Buru is closely monitoring the impact of the weather system on regional infrastructure and 
will provide an update on the restart of production once the situation is able to be fully 
assessed.  
 
 
Authorisation 
This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by the Chair of Buru Energy.  

 
For further information, visit www.buruenergy.com or contact: 
Thomas Nador, Chief Executive Officer  
Telephone: +61 8 9215 1800  
Freecall: 1800 337 330  
Email: info@buruenergy.com 
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